GOLDWING ROAD RIDERS ASSOCIATION WASHINGTON CHAPTER A SEATTLE

Weekly News Letter April 4th, 2016 www.gwrra-waa.org & GWRRA WA A

I want to give a <u>HUGE</u> thank you to Garry Alexander and WA District for stepping up and taking over Chapter WA-A <u>until</u> a new Chapter Director can be found to take my place.

Wednesday Dinner Socials

This Wednesday's Dinner Social will be at IHOP in Tukwila which is located at 17250 Southcenter Pwky, Suite 104, Tukwila, WA 98188.

Dinner socials start at 5:30 pm. I hope to see you there! Let's have fun together.

http://www.yelp.com/biz/ihop-tukwila-2?utm campaign=yelp api&utm medium=api v2 search&utm source=dWJMtm Yxpd5N5yoyzSuhtA

Monthly Meetings

Since the Kent "Old Country Buffet" closed I called around and we are now located in the "big room" at the Federal Way "Old Country Buffet. They've got it reserved under both "Bill" and "GoldWing". Note that we get the group discount and that the tip will be included in your bill.

Our meetings will still be on the 4th Saturday at every month. 8:00 am for breakfast and the meeting will start at 9:00 am.

Let me know if you have any questions.

I noted that Don Hatley said that he can't do the yearly maintenance days anymore and asked if anyone was willing to host this event and so far I haven't gotten any responses for that either. If you or someone you know might be interested in hosting this event please let me know. I would host it but my garage is small and my driveway is at a 45 degree angle and would be much better suited for ski jumping competitions. This event has been well attended in the past so I believe that this is still something that the chapter would love to have. So I would appreciate it if someone could step forward or talk to someone they know whom they think would have a great place and whom might be willing to host this event.

This might be a moot point but De Blangy was wanting to step down as Sunshine Lady Good Will Ambassador because they moved up north and Mike isn't able to ride anymore. However, she might continue to send out cards and letters to people that are sick. It just depends.

We have multiple positions available within the Chapter. If you are interested in ANY of the open positions above please contact me. What's the saying. "The more the merrier".

We have multiple positions available within the Chapter which are:

Chapter Director: Open

Treasurer: Charlie Butters

Asst Chapter Director: Open Rider Educator: Open Open Ride Coordinator: Open

Social Media Manager: JoAnn Beard

Newsletter: Open

Stores: Greg & JoAnn Beard

Good Will Ambassador: Open

Webmaster: Open - Experience with SquareSpace???

Chapter Couple: Open

Historian: Open
Photographer: Open
Membership: Open
Phone Tree: Open

If you are interested in any of the open positions above please contact me. What's the saying. "The more the merrier".

See our web site for Web Site Links to our sponsors

http://www.gwrra-waa.org & GWRRA WA A

Bill Olson WA-A Chapter Director October 2015 to April 2016 Let's have fun <u>Together</u>!

From my iPad

Bill Olson GWRRA Chapter WA-A Chapter Director Since October 2015

From my iPad